
 

 

Date: November 03, 2024 

Notice 

To fill a few vacant seats in the BBA program (GL quota), applications are invited from the 

candidates in Category 1 (Engineering/Engineering + Architecture) and Category 2 (Architecture) 

who appeared in the admission test. Appeared candidates are advised to submit a written 

application addressed to the Chairman of the Admission Committee, through Head of the School 

of Business on or before November 07, 2024. For further clarification, please visit the admission 

website of the University (http://admission.aust.edu) and/or contact 01550072991.  

It may be noted that, ongoing admission in Engineering/Architecture programs will continue until 

the remaining empty seats are filled.    

 

Chairman, Undergraduate Admission Test Committee, Spring 2024 

Ahsanullah University of Science and Technology (AUST) 

Copy for information to: 

1. All Deans of Faculties, AUST 

2. All Head of Departments/School, AUST 

3. Director, ICT AUST– with a request to post in the AUST Admission Portal 

4. Deputy Registrar, Member Secretary, Admission Committee 

5. APS to Vice-Chancellor – (for information of the Vice-Chancellor), AUST 

6. APS to Pro Vice-Chancellor – (for information of the Pro Vice-Chancellor), AUST 

7. PABX and Information Center 

8. Notice Boards 

 


